


 TOWN OF TALLULAH FALLS
STATE OF GEORGIA
BUDGET WORK SESSION
May 15, 2019
MINUTES

The budget work session for May 15, 2019 of the Town Council of Tallulah Falls, Georgia was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Mayor Dobbs.   

		PRESENT:			Mayor Teri Dobbs
						Councilperson Deb Goatcher											Councilperson Larry Hamilton
						Councilperson Mary Beth Hughes
						Police Chief Tonya Elrod
						Fire Chief Mike Early	
						Town Clerk Linda Lapeyrouse

		ABSENT:			Councilperson Carol Nelms 											
		OTHERS PRESENT:		See attached sign-in sheet

The budget work session was called to order by Mayor Dobbs.

[bookmark: _Hlk512597478][bookmark: _Hlk519086268]Mayor Dobbs welcomed everyone to the meeting.  Councilperson Nelms was absent due to attending a funeral.

A motion to approve the agenda as presented was made by Councilperson Hughes.  The motion was seconded by Councilperson Hamilton and unanimously approved.

Town Clerk Lapeyrouse presented the proposed revenues and expenditure requests of each department.  The proposed budget was reviewed by the Council.
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The Capital Budget will be reviewed at the next work session.  The next work session will be May 29th at 4:00 p.m.

A public hearing will be advertised and scheduled for June 4, 2019, at 4:00 p.m.  Mayor Pro tem Goatcher will preside at the public hearing.  Mayor Dobbs will be out of town.

A motion to adjourn was made by Councilperson Hamilton.  The motion was seconded by Councilperson Hughes and unanimously approved.

The meeting adjourned at 5:17 p.m.


 ______________________________________		
Teri Dobbs, Mayor				

______________________________________
Linda Lapeyrouse, Clerk 



